
It was very lovely to see so many of you at Open House. The campus was sparkling clean after
Servathon (see thank you below) and the balloons all over campus, the student band playing,
presentations in the IRC and cafeteria, the student art show in the auditorium foyer all really set the
tone for feeling our school pride. Thank you to our wonderful teachers, staff and Mr. Cartnal!

The La Canada Spring Home Tour is on May 3rd. PLEASE consider attending and volunteering for
the biggest and most important fundraiser of the year. With your help we can ensure a fun day and
also raise the needed funds for all the wonderful programs we sponsor including the New Wellness
Center on campus.

In other news, the heavy-duty diesel dump trucks will start rolling soon. Please come to the latest
update about the Devil's Gate Sediment Removal project on April 30th at 7:00 p.m. in the LCHS
Auditorium. We will have important safety updates and representatives from the County, City and
other relevant agencies to answer your questions.

Warmly,
Tamar Tujian
LCHS 9-12  PTSA President

PTA 7/8 and PTSA 9/12 Servathon a Huge Success!

We had over 200 students, teachers, parents and staff attend our campus cleanup and spruce up
of our school grounds on Saturday April 13th. Thank you to Jill Chapman, Stuart and Christine
Chant for Chairing the event and taking care of every last detail! Please take a moment while you
are waiting in car line or are visiting the school to appreciate the lockers which have been dusted
and cleaned, the walls which have been scrubbed with soap and water, all the trash that has been
collected, the planters that have been weeded and cleaned and refreshed with new bark and all
the gum that has been scraped off the grounds.

We thank all of our hard working students for their energy and show of campus pride. Thanks to
our 7/8 PTA volunteers, Andrea Vacheron, Karen Clark and Christa Evans for their leadership and
help. It truly is a joint effort! Many thanks to Mr. Cartnal and Dr. Gold for their participation and
support in making Servathon a huge success. See you next year!

 Lost and Found

If you have lost anything, please come and check the Lost and Found in the Health Office (Room
111) for any missing items. Any unclaimed items will be donated to charity on Friday, April 26 at
3:30 p.m. 

Dear LCHS Family,  
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3:30 p.m. 

La Canada Spring Home Tour - May 3

There are many ways to enjoy Home Tour Day!
 
Tour Four Unique La Cañada Homes  
Home open 9:30am - 1pm and 3:30 pm - 6:00 pm  
 
Shop & Dine at The Marketplace (included with Home Tour ticket or $10 at door)
Open 10:00 am - 5:00 pm with Constellation Coffee, the Green Truck, Acai Bowl Truck and many
vendors selling clothing, jewelry, housewares, art, wine, pottery and more! Just in time for Mother's
Day!
 
After-Party Celebration
6:00 - 8:00 pm - Los Gringos, Pisoni Vineyards & LCHS Jazz Band Jordan & the Pebbles.
Perfect way to end Home Tour day and kick-off Cinco de Mayo weekend!
 
Volunteer as a Docent  
Shifts available all day!      
 
Purchase tickets, sponsorships or volunteer by clicking HERE.
More information visit lacanadahometour.com.

 Athletic Clearance for 2019-2020 Beginning May 1

Athletic Clearance for 2019-20 School Year Teams will open on May 1st. Athletic clearance is
required for tryouts.  Make your doctor appointments now for Physicals.  DOWNLOAD PHYSICAL
FORM HERE

Tryouts will take place in summer prior to the start of the next school year, most immediately after
the school year ends, some will be the week of school Registration. The detailed schedule for
tryouts for 2019-20 school year high school teams will be sent out in March.  If you have any
questions contact the Athletic Director, D.R. Moreland, at dmoreland@lcusd.net

TACH Bash - May 5

Please come join the festivities on Sunday May 5th, from 9:00 am-12 noon as the LCHS TACH
class (Teens for the Advancement of Children's Hospital) holds their annual TACH Bash fair and
silent auction after the Flintridge Guild Chocolate Run at Memorial Park. Activities include a
bounce house, colored hair, face painting, fishing for prizes, bucket basketball, pie-in-the-face, and
a fantastic silent auction. Please click on the following link(s) for additional
information fgch.la or tach-teen-guild. 

Contributions Needed for Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week - May
6

May 6-10 is Teacher and Staff Appreciation week which is happily hosted by 7/8 PTA and 9/12
PTSA. Typically we provide three breakfasts that week, a candy station and a wonderful taco truck
lunch to show our appreciation to our wonderful teachers and staff. We would greatly appreciate
contributions towards our week long festivities.

Please let us know if you can donate: fruit platters, home baked goods, bundt cakes, granola bars,
hard boiled eggs, cheese sticks, granola, yogurt and candy station items.Please reach out to Lisa
Dick so that she may coordinate the contributions lisa_dick@sbcglobal.net

Sister Cities Youth Group Meeting - April 28
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There will be a Sister Cities Youth Group meeting on Sunday, April 28 at 3:00 p.m. at the La
Canada Community Center. Come learn about a soon to be friendship city in France while enjoying
the fun of making your very own crepes at the crepe bar. We will dive into French culture and
cuisine. YG Executive Board Applications for next year will be handed out at the meeting.

For questions, please contact Tamar Tujian, La Canada Sister Cities Youth Group Advisor
at tamar@thetujians.comor Jack Applebaum, Youth Group President
at japplebaum19@mylcusd.net

 ALEPH-0 Math Event - May 20

ALEPH-0 is the inaugural Math Event by Spartan Vanguard at LCHS which will be held on May 20
from 3:30 - 7:30 p.m. in the LCHS Cafeteria and is open to LCUSD students. Participants can
compete for awards in beginner, intermediate, and advanced divisions. Division Masters will
advance to final teams to battle it out to the top. Snacks and dinner will be provided.

To register please CLICK HERE 
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